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PRESS RELEASE: Friday 09 July 2021 

(Shujauddin Shaikh) 

Lahore (PR): “Promulgation of the Protection of Parents Ordinance 2021 is a good step 
taken by the government.” 

This was said by the Ameer of Tanzeem-e-Islami, Shujauddin Shaikh, in a statement. He 

said that we commend all such actions taken by the government which reflect the promotion 

of Islamic values. He noted that the state has recently taken a few practical measures, too, 

for the protection of parents, after the promulgation of this ordinance, which is a good omen. 

However, he remarked, just a few days ago, both our National Assembly and the Senate had 

passed the Domestic Violence (Prevention and Protection) Act 2021, which is in blatant 

violation of the Islamic Shariah. While expressing concern and apprehension at this 

contradictory attitude of the government, the Ameer stated that it appeared as if the members 

of the ruling coalition had parted into two assemblages, with secular/liberal ones in one faction 

while the relatively ‘Islamic-minded’ ones in the other, with both factions slugging it out in 

order to have their respective agenda outdo the other. The Ameer asserted that Pakistan was 

envisioned and created on the basis of Islam and our Prime Minister, too, keeps reiterating 

the slogan of Riyasat-e-Madinah, therefore the PM ought to have unwavering faith in Allah 

(SWT), reject all such elements that want the social/cultural system of the West to be enforced 

in the country and instead, the PM should utilize all his energies for making strides in 

enforcing the Islamic Shariah and the Islamic system based on Social Justice (Adal) in 

Pakistan. The Ameer concluded by emphasizing that we would be able to mould Pakistan 

into a genuine Islamic welfare state only if we practically implement and enforce the Ideology 

of Pakistan, which would not only result in the fortification of Pakistan but also make the 

Muslims of Pakistan eligible success in the Hereafter.      

“Promulgation of the Protection of Parents Ordinance 2021 is a good 
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